Qualicum Beach Lawn Bowling Club

665 Jones Street, Qualicum Beach, BC V9K 1H1 Phone 250-752-3341

Email: membership@qgblbc.ca

September 2024

Hello Bowlers:

The Winter Indoor Bowling Season will be starting soon. The rate for the Indoor
Season from October 2024 until April 2025 will be $220.00 payable by cash,
cheque or etransfer to gblbctreasurer@gmail.com. There will be 4 sessions.

If any of your club members are interested in joining us for Indoor Bowling this
season we will be holding the registration on Saturday, September 28 and
Sunday September 29" from 10:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m. A schedule is attached
and sign up sheets will be available. The leagues begin on October 7', 2024.
Could you please pass this information on to your club members.

If any member is interested in Indoor bowling and are unable to come by on the
registration day please contact me at membership@agblbc.ca and another day can
be arranged or registration can be done online at our website gblbc.ca.

We look forward to seeing you on the Indoor Green this season.

Darlene Opacic, Membership Director QBLBC

membership@qgblbc.ca




